
 

 

ADDENDUM No. 2 

Date: April 17, 2024 Project No: M24005 

Project Name: Request for Quotation: Town of Shelburne, Fiddle Park Pavilion Slab 

To: All Bidders 

This Addendum consists of 2 pages total. 

 

Please make the following changes / additions to the Request for Quotation Document. Bidders are 

responsible to ensure that all addenda have been received. Bidders shall be required to acknowledge 

addenda in the space provided in the Form of Proposal. 

 

This addendum will form part of the terms, conditions and specifications outlined in the above noted 

Request for Quotation Contract Document.  All other components of the Bid documents shall remain 

unchanged. 

 

***REMINDER:  BIDDERS MUST IDENTIFY THIS ADDENDA IN THE SPACE PROVIDED IN THE FORM OF 

PROPOSAL*** 

 

GENERAL INSTRUCTIONS 

 

1. Bidders are to note that the deadline to submit a quotation has been extended to 3:00:00 pm 

Eastern Time on Tuesday, April 23, 2024. 

 

CLARIFICATIONS / MODIFICATIONS / DELETIONS 

 

1. Bidders are to note that they are responsible for the removal and reinstatement of the existing 

metal siding and wooden bracing along the enclosed sides of the pavilion, as required, to facilitate 

the construction of the concrete pad. Any damage resulting from the removals will be at the 

expense of the bidder, including all materials and labour costs.  

 

Bidder may elect not to remove the siding should they deem it is unnecessary and still be able to 

complete the full scope of the contract. Any damage to the existing siding will still be at the full 

expense to the bidder.  

 

2. Bidders are to be aware that there is underground electrical wiring within the proposed concrete 

slab area, powering several 120V receptacles. The wiring is housed in small diameter conduit that 

are  approximately 150mm to 300mm below grade (based on several test holes throughout the 

pavilion area). The receptacles are fed from a panel located near the northwest corner of the 

pavilion and circuits generally run along the interior perimeter of the structure.  
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It shall be the bidder’s responsibility to work around the existing electrical and make provisions 

for any methods they deem necessary to complete the work in a safe manner (i.e. private locates, 

hand digging, etc.). The existing electrical will not require adjustments within this contract. Any 

additional costs associated with the above shall be included under Item A1: Site Preparation.  

 

3. Bidders are to note that all excavated granular material is to be stockpiled at the southeast corner 

of Fiddle Park (approximately 500m from the pavilion) and shall remain the property of The Town 

of Shelburne.  

 

4. The proposed concrete slab surface is to match existing grade and be a minimum 25mm below 

the bottom brace along the enclosed sides of the structure. The slab is not to be poured against 

the siding.  The bidder is responsible for the required excavation under Item A1: Site Preparation.  

 

 

I have read the foregoing Addendum and have considered it in my Quotation. 

 

 Bidder’s Name 

 Signature 

 Date 
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